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BHP Coal representatives and the Single Bargaining Unit (SBU) met in Mackay on Tuesday 10th 
May 2022. After withdrawing all claims at the previous meeting, the SBU presented their list of 
claims.  The SBU provided explanation of the claims.  

BHP Coal was prepared to hold a further meeting with the SBU next week to provide its response 
to the claims, but the SBU advised that this would not be suitable and the existing meeting 
schedule should be maintained.   

As a result, the next meeting will now be held on 25th May 2022 in Moranbah. 

As we continue negotiations regarding the enterprise agreement, we encourage your feedback. 
Talk to your bargaining representative or your Superintendent, send an email 
to BMAEA2021@bhp.com or fill out the online feedback form on the BMA EA 
webpage – www.bhp.com/bma-ea/  
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